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The Ozzie’s Way Champions
These children have all contributed towards making our school HAPPY this week.
Children have been awarded their certificates in class this afternoon.  

Eaglets – Sophia A
Sparrows – Theo C
Robins – Emily H
Wagtails – Isabel C
Blackbirds – Amaya P
Starlings – Leo H
Magpies – Ivy H
Seagulls – Enrico A
Owls – Joseph S
Eagles – Dominic C


MASS AT ST OSWALD’S 
SUNDAY 11AM
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Wednesday Word “FRIENDSHIP” LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER.
OZZIE’S NEWS – 19.5.23

Contact information: Headteacher – Mrs Hassan. School Office Manager – Mrs Crompton.
Telephone – 01942 724820    E-Mail – enquiries@saintoswalds.wigan.sch.uk




BLACKBIRDS ASSEMBLY
A huge well done to the children in Blackbirds who conducted themselves so well during their assembly this week around the theme of ‘New Life’. This was the first assembly held, with parents attending, for such a long time due to historical Covid restrictions! 
Deacon Paul gave his thanks at the end, noting how confident the children were to be speaking so well to an audience. Thank you to all the parents and carers who came along and for your continuous support.


ORIENTEERING
Well done to some of our Y5/Y6 children who enjoyed visiting the Three Sisters this week to put their orienteering skills to the test- well done to all! 


FOOTBALL 
Some of our Y3/Y4 children took part in a football tournament today at the DW Stadium.




RECONCILIATION
As part of the children’s sacramental journey, the Y4 children, who will be making their First Holy Communion, attended Mass on Wednesday to help them to prepare for their Reconciliation Service. A thank you to Deacon Paul who was able to help the children to remember the responses and actions when going to Mass, such as genuflecting.


MONSTER PHONICS
Today, we welcomed teachers from other schools, and we were able to ‘showcase’ how well we deliver Monster Phonics to our children in school. Well done to the children, who were fantastic as always - our visitors spoke very highly of our children!

UPCOMING ASSEMBLIES
Tue 23rd May 9:00am Starlings assembly
Fri 26th May 9:00am   Magpies assembly

REMINDER
On the 5th June, the first day back after our half term, it is LKS2’s Sports Day.
Happy Weekend, everyone!






























 







image2.png
e e




image3.png




image4.png




image1.jpeg




